Dear Members,

A user of the Club's facilities has been tested positive for Covid-19. The Club's facilities will be closed for deep cleaning on 29 and 30 November 2020. The Clubhouse will be re-opened on 1 December 2020.

Upon reopening of the Club on 1 December 2020, guests will <u>not</u> be allowed to use the Club's facilities except F & B.

Members, their families and guests who have visited the Club in the past 14 days are suggested to attend a test whether they have been infected. Club staff will also be tested the same.

> Craigengower Cricket Club 29 November 2020



各位會員,

本會一名曾經使用會所設施的人士已確診新冠肺炎。本會所有設施將於二〇二〇年十一月二十九日及三十日(星期日及星期一)暫停開放以進行全面消毒及清潔。會所將於二〇二〇年十二月一日(星期二)重新開放。

於會所重開後,來賓將不可使用會所設施 (餐飲設施除外)。

會員、其家人及來賓如過去14天曾到訪本會, 本會呼籲他們進行新型冠狀病毒檢測,以確保 未被感染。本會職員亦會接受病毒檢測。

> 紀利華木球會 二〇二〇年十一月二十九日

